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Subject: FW: General Committee - 5.1 - COMMUNICATIONS - LOBBYIST REGISTRATION AND 

DISCLOSURE SYSTEMS IN ONTARIO

Attachments: Markham - Lobbyist Registry.pdf

 
 

From: Justin Van Dette   
Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 4:13 PM 
To: Clerks Public <  
Subject: General Committee - 5.1 - COMMUNICATIONS - LOBBYIST REGISTRATION AND DISCLOSURE SYSTEMS IN 
ONTARIO 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO NOT CLICK on 
any links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good afternoon, 
 

Please find attached our letter noting our support for 5.1  LOBBYIST REGISTRATION AND DISCLOSURE 
SYSTEMS IN ONTARIO (9.0) 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

Justin Van Dette 
Director, Government and Community Relations 
 
4800 Dufferin Street, Toronto, ON M3H 5S9 
O: 416.649.2331                      tridel.com 
 

 
 

COVID-19 Working Together, Differently to Ensure Workplace Health & Safety 

While we maintain normal office hours on premises, we continue to restrict open access to our workplace and 
are limiting the presence of outside visitors and guests, which are by appointment only. Visit Tridel.com for 
hours of operation and how we are Working Together, Differently to serve you better or call 416.661.9290 for 
general inquiries. 
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December 6, 2021 
 
 
General Committee 
City of Markham 
Markham Civic Centre 
101 Town Centre Blvd. 

Markham, Ontario L3R 9W3   Sent By E-Mail:  clerkspublic@markham.ca 
      
 
Dear Mayor and Members of Council: 
 

Subject:  5.1 – Lobbyist Registration and Disclosure Systems in Ontario 
 
On behalf of the Tridel Group of Companies, I am writing regarding the above subject matter that will 
be discussed at your December 7th meeting of the General Committee. 
 
As is the case in the City of Toronto, we have found the Lobbyist Registry to be very effective as it 
provides greater transparency, accountability and clear guidelines for elected officials and those that 
interact with the municipality.  
  
Many levels of government have now enacted a lobbyist registry and we support the City of 
Markham to enact this policy as well.   
 
We believe a lobbyist registry would be a useful piece of public policy for the City of Markham to 
implement. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Justin Van Dette 
Director, Government and Community Relations 
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